

DEPARTMENT OF

INLAND FISHERIES AND WILDLIFE

284 STATE STREET AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333

MAYNARD F. MARSH Commissioner

J. WILLIAM PEPPARD
Deputy Commissioner

February 26, 1979

Mr. Wayne Bosowics Sebec Maine

Dear Mr. Bosowics:

This letter is to thank you for your cooperation during the 1978 bear hunting season. The biological information that you gathered will be very helpful to this Department, sportsmen, and our bear population.

To show our appreciation we have enclosed an "Award of Merit" and are providing you with a complimentary one-year subscription to our Department's Fish and Wildlife Magazine.

Thank you again.

Sincerely yours,

Maynard F. Marsh

Commissioner

MFM/gdd

Enclosure